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Policy Control 

Responsible Person: Chair of Governors 

Responsible Governor Team:  Full Governing Body  

Approved by Governors:  18th May 2022 

Date due for review:  May 2023 

 

This policy statement has been developed in accordance with the School Governance (Roles, Procedures and 
Allowances) (England) Regulations 2013. These regulations give governing boards the discretion, in certain 
circumstances, to fund out of the school’s annual budget allocation certain out of pocket expenses which governors 
may incur in carrying out their duties. 

The Governing Body of Frittenden CEP School (the “Governing Board”) decided at a meeting held on 25th May 2021 
that out of pocket expenses incurred by members of the Governing Board would not be funded out of the school’s 
annual budget allocation. 

Monitoring arrangements 

This policy would be reviewed again in one year’s time. 

 

 

Signed by Chair of the Governing Board ………………………………. 

 


